Immaculate Conception Catholic School 2024-2025 Jackson, MO

4th Quarter

4th Grade

A Honor Roll

Madilyn Balsman, Greyson DuBois, Finley Essner, Andrew Guilfoy, Kinsley Hindman, Lucia Kester, Paul Lentz, Abigail Litzelfelner, Audrey Miller, Colby Scott, Gabe Thornberry, Donnie Tran, Jaxon Wofford

5th Grade

A Honor Roll

Dirk Barnes, Ryder Broch, Remi Bruenderman, Audra Brunke, Adam DuBois, Jr., Susan Eftink, Nolan Henderson, Logan Moore, Caroline Rosenquist, Milo Tornetto

B Honor Roll

Tucker Barlow, Madelyn Meier

6th Grade

A Honor Roll

Sawyer Coy, Mia Litzelfelner, Mia McCall

B Honor Roll

Lydia Balsman, Kara Chiles, Paxton Essner, Dean Miller, Mia Niedbalski, Peter Starke

7th Grade

A Honor Roll

Kyleigh Duby, Mina Gosche, Damian Huff, Anna Lewis, Jackson Peek, Ryan Rosenquist, Aubrey Wareing

B Honor Roll

Sophia Barlow, Evelyn Dixon, Winston Lumsden, Rebecca Niedbalski, Sophie Parker

8th Grade

A Honor Roll

Finn Carr, Kael Craft, Elizabeth Smith

B Honor Roll

Sam Dixon, Jillian Kester, Nolan Moore, John Spooler, Anna Vandeven

Immaculate Conception Parish Council Meeting Minutes Wednesday, May 21, 2025

President Anna Bergmark presided.

Members present were Fr. Randy Tochtrop, Roberta Feeney, Gerald Eeftink, Sam Wise, Kyle Garvey, Darlene Bullinger.

No guests were present.

Opening Prayer was led by Anna Bergmark.

Pastor's Report:

- Information about the Jackson Bowling Alley property being for sale was received and discussed with the Finance Committee, and it was determined that it was not feasible to pursue the purchase at this time.
- The building project is on schedule. The South footings have been poured. Dirt work will continue and additional footings and basement walls will be poured when the weather permits.
- St. Ann's Rummage Sale is being moved to the gym due to construction at the Church.

Youth Report:

- Fr. Randy reported that Youth Group is going well.
- The Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau has purchased the Camp Re-NEW-All property.

New Business:

 Parish Council will be welcoming new members Renee Peters, Brad Blackman and Brian Niedbalski when it resumes meetings on August 20. Outgoing members are Jason Cahill, Michelle Spooler and Roberta Feeney.

Old Business:

- Susan Krydynski and Ruth Ann Hester will be heading up a committee to provide Welcome
 Baskets to new parishioners. Anyone interested in assisting them with this is asked to contact
 the church office for their contact information.
- Parish Picnic will be held on Sunday, August 24 from 12:00 3:00 p.m. at the Jackson KC Hall. Cleanup will begin at 3:00 p.m. The LIFT Women's group will be coordinating games and a bounce house is being planned as well. Live music to be provided by Jerry Ganiel's Sound Attraction and also by Rodney Eftink's Bluegrass band. The meat will be prepared by the KCs, and tea and lemonade will also be provided. A tent for mothers with infants will be set up with chairs. An information tent is also being planned with T-shirts, I.D. bracelets and church information. A flyer will be placed in the bulletin and on the bulletin board in the back of church closer to the time of the picnic. We are in need of additional pop-up tents to use during the picnic, so please contact the church office if you have we can use that day.

Around the table share and prayer requests were made.

The next meeting was scheduled for August 20, 2025.

Closing prayer was led by Roberta Feeney.

Respectfully submitted, Roberta Feeney Member